
President / Chairman 
AIBC Member 
 
 
Dear President / Chairman 
 

Re.: 22nd Asian Intercity Tenpin Bowling Championship 
     28th November to 6th December, 2008, Macau China 

 
We are pleased to inform you that the captioned championships will be held in Macau at the Macau 
Bowling Center which located at Taipa/Coloane equipped with 24 AMF Synthetic Bowling Lanes 
from 28th November to 6th December, 2008. This is an official invitation for your association to 
participate for this coming championships. 
 
Would you please confirm your participation on or before 5th of April, 2008 (Saturday) by returning 
the attached Participation Form to facilitate our various arrangements. 
 
Bulletin No. 1 will follow in due course with more information. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact with the undersigned at 853-66685616 
or e-mail fbap@macau.ctm.net or macaochina_bowlingassgeneral@yahoo.com.hk 
 
Your kind attention and earliest reply would be much appreciated. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Macau China Bowling Association 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Winston Chan Kwan Fai 
Vice President 
 
Encl. Participation Form 
 


